
THE FOUNTAINS HOA 

 

  

4515 E. ANAHEIM STREET LONG BEACH, CA 90804 

562-597-5007 EXT 102 FAX 562-742-1120 

angie@pacificcoastmanagement.com or taryn@pacificcoastmanagement.com 

 

September 28, 2016 
 
Dear Fountains Owners and Residents, 
 
The Board of Directors has contracted with Quickel Paving for the upcoming paving project. 
They will be on site beginning Monday, October 10, 2016. Please see below for the approximate 
schedule dates. The whole project is expected to last approximately 30 days. 
 

 Monday, Oct 10th Concrete Repair 
 Tuesday, Oct 11th, Wednesday, Oct 12th, Thursday, Oct 13th remove and replace all 

asphalt - No Vehicle Access Tuesday thru Thursday 
 Friday Oct 14th water valve adjustments and painting of parking stalls  
 Monday, Oct 17th–22nd and Monday, Oct 24th-29thpaving stone installation.  

IMPORTANT - NO VEHICLE ACCESS to The Fountains Property from 6:00AM 
on Tuesday, Oct. 11 thru 6:00PM Thursday, Oct. 13. 

 All owners and residents must park their vehicles off-site wherever available, or leave 
vehicles in garages for the duration of the paving October 11-13.  

 Any vehicle parked on the property will be towed at the owner’s expense. 
 Quickel Paving and The Fountains HOA will NOT BE LIABLE for any damage caused to 

vehicles left on the property or attempting to access the property during construction.  
 Homeowners and residents must have their cars off the property by 6am on Tuesday 

Oct. 11 and will not be able to return until 6pm on Thursday night.  
 Emergency vehicles (Fire Trucks, Paramedics, Ambulances) will have access to the 

Fountains property if needed. 
 Loud construction equipment by Quickel Paving will begin work at 7am each day of the 

project from October 10 – October 13. Heavy equipment and trucks will start arriving at 
6:30am. 
 

We understand that this is an inconvenience and thank you in advance for your cooperation 
The Fountains Board of Directors and Facility Committee 

mailto:angie@pacificcoastmanagement.com

